
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Give a Gift to Your Loved Ones 
What Matters Most? 

A free in-depth Advance Directive Workshop for all  

      Monthly two-part workshops enable you to: 
•   Create a personalized plan to honor your wishes 
•   Have your questions answered 
•   Complete your new or revised Advance Directive for Healthcare and have it notarized for free (in-person 

workshops only) 
 

Upcoming 2-Session Online Workshop (via Zoom Cloud Meetings): 
Wednesdays, August 3rd (12:30 – 2:30 PM PDT) & August 17th (12:30 – 1:30 PM PDT) 

Wednesdays, September 14th (12:30 – 2:30 PM PDT) & September 28th (12:30 – 1:30 PM PDT) 
Wednesdays, October 12th (12:30 – 2:30 PM PDT) & October 26th (12:30 – 1:30 PM PDT)  

 
Please plan to attend both sessions  

You don’t have to be a UCSF patient to attend!  

This workshop is for everyone – patients, their loved ones and caregivers! 

Please join Redwing Keyssar, RN, Author, Director of Patient and Caregiver Education 
at the UCSF MERI Center for Education in Palliative Care 

 

To Register: https://whatmattersmost.eventbrite.com| Tel: 415.509.8645 | email: gayle.kojimoto@ucsf.edu 
 

Special offer:  
With a donation of $20 or more: A deck of Go Wish Cards and a copy of Redwing Keyssar’s book: “Last Acts of Kindness” 
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